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Comments: MPCA Comment Letter - Lutsen Mountain Ski Area Expansion Scoping Document

 

Attached are the Minnesota Pollution Control Agency's comments on the Lutsen Mountain Ski Area Expansion

Scoping Document. 

 

Please acknowledge receipt of this comment letter to Karen Kromar at Karen.kromar@state.mn.us

 

 

Thank you.

 

 

Elizabeth Tegdesch

Environmental Review and EQB Support

651-757-2100

Elizabeth.tegdesch@state.mn.us

 

 

NOTICE: This email (including attachments) is covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C.

2510-2521. This email may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient,

you are hereby notified that any retention, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly
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